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Approach and Policy, Etc., Regarding Reducing the Investment Unit 

 
1. Approach regarding reducing the investment unit  

BANDAI NAMCO Holdings Inc. (“the Company”) recognizes that reducing the investment unit is an 
effective measure for stimulating the stock market by expanding the investor base and increasing the liquidity 
of shares, and so forth.  

 
2. Policy regarding reducing the investment unit 

The Company will continue discussing reducing its investment unit, giving comprehensive consideration 
to the status of future trends in stock prices and the stock market, its shareholder composition, and the 
liquidity of its shares, and so forth. 
 
* This disclosure is provided in accordance with Articles 409 and 445 of the Securities Listing Regulations 

stipulated by the Tokyo Stock Exchange, because the investment unit of the Company’s stock on March 
31, 2020 was ¥500,000 or higher.  
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